
            Issue 1  
 

Primary 6/7 worked 

exceptionally hard in term 1 and 

are now preparing to be even 

busier in the build up to 

Christmas.  Not only will be have 

our learning to keep up with, but 

we have also started to prepare 

for the upper school show, in 

which some of us have been 

confident enough to try out for 

speaking and singing parts! 

 

Class Topics 

We are continuing with our 

‘Natural Disasters topic’ as 

there was so much we were 

fascinated by that we needed to 

keep going!   

 

 
 

 

 

Curriculum 

Within Maths, we are going to 

be looking at the different 

aspects of ‘Measurement’ as well 

as focusing on ‘Place Value’ and 

‘Number Processes’.   

 

We are really enjoying our class 

novel ‘One Dog and His Boy’ by 

Eva Ibotson, and are using this 

to develop a range of skills. We 

are also continuing to use a 

variety of strategies to help us 

with our spelling 

and reading. This 

will then further 

develop our writing 

skills.  

Please encourage and support us 

to read at home.  

 

In RME we are going to be 

researching a variety of world 

religions, in 

order for us to 

have a better 

understanding of 

different peoples’ beliefs.  

 

We have completed our block on 

‘Fitness’ by re-testing ourselves 

with most of us improving in 

most areas. This term we will be 

focusing on possession games 

with Mr McKay and Gymnastics.  

Children should 

bring a change 

of clothing and 

footwear on 

these days.  

 

Raising Attainment 

Miss Thomson will be supporting 

the class with her raising 

attainment groups. The children 

have benefitted enormously 

from this so far and we are glad 

to have her helping us with our 

learning.  
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Please ask your child about 

their learning and if there 

is anything you are unsure 

of please do not hesitate 

to ask. 

We’re still coming back! 


